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Dear Parents, 

 

Please find enclosed a copy of your child’s progress report. Due to current circumstances, we felt it necessary to provide you with 

information on how your child has settled following the extended period of school closure. The report also contains information 

regarding your child’s assessment grading. These gradings follow our school system for assessment and are provided for core areas 

of the curriculum (Reading, Writing and Maths). 

 

The report also contains key areas for development, that your child’s class teacher feels are important to aid with their progress. 

 

This report has been compiled using evidence from assessments completed at the start of the school year but also from the work 

your child has completed in class over the last 6 weeks – this includes work in books, answers to targeted questions during lessons, 

self-assessment and general attitude towards work.  

 

As a result of the prolonged school closure, your child may not have the same grading as the report you received at the end of the 

summer term. This is because we are now in a stronger position to provide you with an accurate judgement of where your child is 

currently working. With some children spending a number of months away from the school environment, unfortunately much of the 

previous year’s curriculum will have been missed.  

 

However, this is not something that you need to worry about. All children and schools are in the same position and now that 

teachers have identified the areas children need to develop, they are working hard to provide the children with the tools they need 

to progress. 

 

At this time of year, we would usually conduct a parent’s evening to discuss how your child has settled into their new year group. As 

a result of restrictions currently in place, we cannot hold a traditional parent’s evening with parents coming into school to discuss 

their children’s progress. We will however be offering the opportunity to book a telephone consultation with your child’s class 

teacher, should you feel you need to after reading your child’s report. Parents evening dates are as follows: 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 20th October – 3.45pm – 6.30pm 

 

Preschool, Reception, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6  

Wednesday 21st October – 3.45pm – 6.30pm 

 

Bookings can be made using the usual system – details will be sent via email.  

 

Please ensure you leave the phone number you wish to be contacted on, during the booking process. 

 

Appointments will be limited to 5 minutes, in order to cater for all parents. Due to the nature and timing of setting up video calls 

and the reliance on internet speeds and connection, we decided that for the time being, telephone consultations would be a more 

efficient method of communication. 

 

If your child has an EHCP or special educational needs and you would like to speak to our SENDCo, you may book a separate phone 

call, using the same system. Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Mr Anthony Brown 

 
Interim Head of School 
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